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January 24,  2002

Kathy Bledsoe, Principal

McClure Middle School

1915 - 1st Avenue West

Seattle, WA 98119

RE:  Master’s In Teaching Field Observation Placement Request

Dear Ms. Bledsoe,

I am writing to you today to request a Field Observation Placement with McClure Middle School for our first-year MIT student, Megan Marks.  Megan's endorsement area is Social Studies.  She would like to be placed in a History or Social Studies classroom, if possible.  . 

Our students are in a two-year graduate teacher education program, working towards their residency teaching certification and master's degree.  The goal of the Field Observation Placement is to prepare our students prior to two full quarters of full-time student teaching in the 2003-2004 academic year.

The student is to be placed with the same teacher both Winter Quarter (January 6 - March 21, 2003), and Spring Quarter (March 31 - June 13, 2002).  During Winter Quarter, the student will complete a combination of guided observations and will be available to assist the teacher, as needed each Tuesday morning.  Each Tuesday afternoon, the student is to meet other staff and become acquainted with the school and the community in which the school is located.  During the Spring Quarter, the program’s goal is to have the student become more actively involved.  In the  Spring, the student will spend a full day at school in the classroom, providing more hands-on assistance to the teacher.  Ideally, the student will serve the teacher as a teacher-aide.  During the 3rd or 4th week of the Spring Quarter and again in the 7th and 8th week, we would like the student to be given the opportunity to teach lessons with pre-assessment and post-assessment included.  The micro-teaching is a part of the MIT curriculum design project that the student will be completing on campus.

We would appreciate your help in preparing Washington State’s future teachers.  Your participation is invaluable. 

Please return the Field Experience Response Form as soon as possible regarding this placement.  I look forward to working with you in the future and thank you in advance for your consideration.

Regards,

Loren E. Petty

Field Experience and Assessment

360-867-6573 - phone

360-867-6575 - fax

pettyl@evergreen.edu
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